
Hillman Area Chamber of Commerce 
 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 
 

 January 17 – Chamber Meeting  
        (9 am at Patchwood Plaza) 

We would like to see more NEW 
participation at our meetings. 
 

 March – Business after Hours 
       Sponsored by Medilodge of Hillman  
 

------------------------------------------------------- 

 

New Members  
(since our last newsletter) 

Congratulations! 
 

 Hillman Community Radio 

 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Business After Hours 
 
We want to thank the members 
who made it to the Business After 
Hours on the 21st, despite the 
heavy snow that was falling.  Thank 
you to A-1 Party Store for 
sponsoring the event and Hillman 
Community Radio for hosting the 
location. 
 
Our next Business after Hours will 
be in March and will be sponsored 
by Medilodge of HIllman. 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Veterans Benefits Fair 
 
Patchwood Plaza will be hosting a 
Veterans Benefit Fair on January 
19th from 11am to 3pm.  If you have 
a question on services or benefits, 
please stop by. 

 
New Officers 

 
The new chamber officers will take 
over in January.  The New Chamber 
Board will be as follows: 
 Jim Paczkowski SR,  President 

(Patchwood Products Inc) 

 Mark Sorensen,  Vice President 
(Sorensen Grass Lake Resort) 

 Aimee Smith,  Treasurer (Hillman Real-
estate) 

 John Post,  Secretary  (A-1 Party Store) 

 Dave Post, Trustee (Village of Hillman) 

 Rick Schalkofski, Trustee (Community 
Financial Credit Union) 

 Jason McElrath, Trustee (Hillman 
Community School) 

 Lisa Zimmer, Trustee (Zimmers Corner 
Café) 

 Nicole Green, Trustee (Zimmers Corner 
Café) 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Membership Deadline 

Extended 
 
The deadline to have your money 
in to be included in the 2017 
membership directory is January 
30th.  We must have dues by then 
in order to get the directory 
printed and mailed out to 
members. 

 
Ride With Santa 

 
We had a good turnout at our Ride 
With Santa event on the 10th.  The 
local children had a good time this 
year and we hope to see everyone 
next year. 

 
------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Chamber Committee 
Projects for 2017 

 
Below is a list of the Chamber 
events we have planned for 2017.  
We are looking for people to 
volunteer and help out with our 
committees for this year.  Please 
call or send us an email if you can 
help out. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt  April 
Blessing of the Bikes & ATV’s  May 
V-J Day     Aug. 
Banquet    Oct. 
Buck Pole    Nov. 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 

We wish you all a 
Happy New Year! 

and a successful 2017

14797 State Street South     Suite 2 
PO BOX 506     Hillman, MI 49746        
(989) 742-3739    (989) 742-2605 

Website: www.hillmanchamber.org  
Email: hillmanchamber@yahoo.com 

 

January 2017 
Newsletter 

http://www.hillmanchamber.org/
mailto:hillmanchamber@yahoo.com


NORTHERN MICHIGAN VETERANS COALITION: 

Veterans Benefits Fair 
Gathering together to meet the 

needs of Veterans  
 

 
 
 
 
Have a question on services or benefits? 
Allow us to help. 

 

Welcome Veterans 
January 19th, 2017 from 11am to 3pm 
Location: Patchwood Plaza 
14797 State St, Hillman, MI 49746 

 

For more information call 989-370-7197 
 

Supported by the Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency 

 
 

  

Participating Agencies:  
VA- Saginaw and VA- Detroit 
VETBIZCENTRAL  
InteliCare 
MyVA Veterans Experience 
Buddy to Buddy  
Montmorency COA  
Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency 
Hidden Heroes 
My Community Dental Center 
Military Resource Books 
Hillman Haven 
Assisting Services 
VA Claims Officers 

And many more… 



Ride With Santa – 2016 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


